

December 21, 2021

City of Los Angeles 200 N. Spring Street, Room 224 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Friends:

We hope this note finds you well! Thank you so much for your recent gift to New Horizons of \$1,500.00 (Business Check# 111085) on behalf of North Hills West Neighborhood Council. Your support is so appreciated, as it provides help and hope to those we serve, individuals with disabilities.

The past months have been full of change and uncertainty. Perhaps this is our new normal as we adapt to the ever-changing pandemic conditions. New Horizons has been steadfast and creative in finding ways to adapt our work with client members to help them reach their goals, even during these difficult months. We believe, to quote poet Amanda Gorman, "There is always light. If only we're brave enough to see it. If only we're brave enough to be it."

New Horizons was founded by brave and visionary parents of children with disabilities who believed in a bright future for their children. Sixty-plus years later, we continue to build upon the founders' vision to create a community where all are accepted, included and valued.

Your kind gift helps New Horizons provide job training programs, homes, life-skills training and so much more. Please visit our website at www.newhorizons-sfv.org to learn more. If you wish to speak with us directly, please contact Holly Rasey, Sr. Director of Development & Communications at 818-221-0649 or hrssey@newhorizons-sfv.org.

Thank you again!

MICEIPLE

John C. Brauer, M.A. President & CEO

In accordance with IRS regulations, this letter is not only a grateful acknowledgement of your generous donation, but it also serves as your official receipt that you received no goods or services from New Horizons: Serving Individuals with Special Needs, a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. This makes your gift tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

OFFICERS

Ken Miles Chairman

Glenn Baker Vice Chair

Stuart L. Jaffe Treasurer

Gregory Buesing Secretary

Ron Burkhardt Member at Large

DIRECTORS

Nathan B. Adlen
Brian James Anderson
Lisa J. Westfield Avent
F. Shawn Azizollahi
Colin Donahue
John D. Eissele
E. Mark Fishman
Jerry F. Hilecher
Kristen Mays
Patrick Murray
Jeffrey Noblitt
George G. Stevens III
Gail C. Watts
Christopher Zeidel

John C. Brauer, M.A. President & CEO

HONORARY DIRECTORS

Paula Boland Julie Kavner John Lithgow Jonathan Murray Julie Newmar Michael Tilson Thomas

> Cynthia Sewell Emeritus CEO

Federal Tax ID 95-1862084